
July 31st, 2023 
 
EIC-1102-3      Production Hold Notification for selected Littelfuse Power Solid State Relays  
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
Under PCN EIC-1102 Littelfuse communicated in April 2022 the transfer and consolidation of the assembly and test 
process of selected products.  
 
The qualification of the following parts has been successfully completed and the production resumed 
 

CPC1998J CPC1727J CPC1909J CPC1968J 

CPC1709J CPC1779J CPC1918J CPC1979J 

CPC1718J CPC1788J CPC1927J CPC1988J 

 
 
Nevertheless, due to production challenges causing low yield, the qualification of the remaining parts is still undergoing. 
Littelfuse is committed to delivering quality products and will therefore release parts only when the highest standards 
are reached. The following parts are affected: 
 

CPC1708J CPC1967J 

CPC1777J CPC1977J 

CPC1786J CPC1978J 

CPC1908J CPC1986J 

 
 
We are not yet in a position to provide an exact resolution date, but based on current estimations, further details should 
be available within the upcoming 15 weeks. 
 
This notification is for your information. We value your business and look forward to assisting you whenever possible.  
 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your local Littelfuse sales representative or Product 
Manager below for further assistance. 
 

 

 

Juste Valentiniene 
Product Manager 
Littelfuse LT, UAB (Lithuania) 
Mobile  +370 (612) 49707 
www.littelfuse.com 

 
 8755 W. Higgins Road 
 Suite 500 
 Chicago, Illinois USA 60631 
  


